
Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes December 13, 2012 

 

Attendance: Dave Yates 

     Bob Iannaco 

  Carl Dubois 

  Keith Bowen 

   Jeremy Griffus 

 

Excused - Selectman Roger Coutu, Eric Horton, Mick Regan, Sue Laroche 

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:38 pm with Pledge of Allegiance.      

 

Minutes 

Meeting minutes not provided. 

 

Public Input 

None 

 

Report of Officers 

None 

 

Report of Sub Committees 

 

a) Future Project: No additional meetings held.  Jeremy is working on a rough lay-out for 

need to present to the committees as a project for the spring.  A letter was received from 

HYB regarding work at Greely Field.  HYB needs to present to the BOS during the 

January/February timeframe with work planned for after the 2013 season. 

  

b) Softball: Need to schedule a pre-season meeting to recap the previous season and plan 

for the upcoming season. 

 

c) Basketball: No updates 

 

 

Director’s Report 

 

 5th/6th grade dance with 310 kids, no issues, Alvirne Boosters ran the concession 

 Comedy night held with 265 in attendance. 

 Movie night with approximately 80 in attendance. 

 Basketball in full swing.  About 80 high school players which is the biggest the 
program has seen. 

 Over 35 leagues have 8 teams. 

 Planning underway for the MLK tournament, January 19-21st. 

 

 

 



Correspondence 

None 

 

 

Old Business 

 

Lacrosse program - Approval for the spring of 2013 was received from BOS.  Flyers are 

being distributed for an information meeting on December 19th.  Plan is to offer a U-9 to 

U-15 but will be dependent on registrations.  Keith Bowen mentioned that HYB is 

looking at alternatives for the future of Hudson kids that participate in Babe Ruth.  

Interested individuals should watch the HYB website for updates. 

 

New Business 

 

None 

 

 

Closing Remarks 

 

 Carl Dubois talked about a fundraiser for a child with cancer on the 22nd at the 
VFW. 

 Jeremy Griffus recommended the Chair send a request to the BOS regarding the 
open seat on the committee.   

 Keith Bowen mentioned the HPD basketball challenge to raise money for the 

Zach Tompkins Memorial Football Field.  Game date is January 19, Alvirne HS, 

6pm.  Further, Keith indicated we should look at promotional content in January. 

 Bob Iannaco echoed the comments on promoting the department. 
 

There being no further business, Jeremy Griffus entered a motion to adjourn, seconded by 

Carl Dubois, and motion carried 4-0.  Meeting adjourned at 7:07 pm   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Eric Horton 

 

This meeting can be viewed in its entirety at the following URL: 

 

http://www.hudsonctv.com/Cablecast/Public/Show.aspx?ChannelID=3&ShowID=3596 

 

 

 


